
 

URGENT CLARIFICATION: 
 
Prior to the deadline for the World Beneath Waves Exhibition ITT on Friday 25th November the 

NMRN would like to issue an important clarification regarding the completion of the exhibition date, 

we wish to communicate this to you now to consider this within your tender response. 

 

The NMRN recognise that the timeframe for completion of the exhibition by 24th June 2023 is short 

and constrained and so are considering whether or not an extension to the programme and a 

revised opening date of early September would make the project more viable in terms of securing 

loans and funding. We anticipate not changing the end date of Phase 1, but potentially extending 

the end date of phase 2 as detailed above. This is currently under consideration, but we anticipate 

will be determined by the end of this calendar year. 

 

Kind Regards 

Procurement Officer (Trainee) 

 


